
   
 

A Message from the Lieutenant Governor 
 
 

As Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia, I am delighted 
to congratulate the recipients of the King Charles Award, 
celebrating the outstanding dedication of three remarkable 
individuals who have been awarded the King Charles III 
Coronation medal by Habitat Canada. Their generosity, 
commitment, and countless hours of volunteerism have 
made a lasting impact on their communities. 
 
Habitat for Humanity Vancouver Island North exemplifies 
the power of collective action in creating safe, decent, and 
affordable housing for families in need. Through your 
unwavering dedication— whether as volunteers, donors, or 
community partners—you help build not just homes, but 
brighter futures. The contributions of the honorees reflect 
the values of Habitat for Humanity, embodying the spirit of 

service that strengthens our communities.  
 
On behalf of His Majesty King Charles III, please accept my deepest gratitude and 
congratulations to the award recipients. Your dedication is truly inspiring. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Honourable Wendy Cocchia, CM OBC 
Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia 
 


